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The effect of attitude towards parents, trust in 
interpersonal relationships and pre-marriage 

relationships on Desire to Get Married 

Mahshid Riahi*1 and Flour Khayatan**2 
Abstract 
This study aims to determine the effect of attitude towards 
parents, trust in interpersonal relationships and pre-
marriage relationships on desire to get married. A 
community of youth in Isfahan was randomly selected. 
Multiple regression/correlation analysis was used. Tests 
consisting of the Parental Attitude Questionnaire (Hudson, 
1992), Trust in Interpersonal Relationships (Rample and 
Holmes, 1986) and the Desire to Get Married (Haidari et 
al., 1383) were performed. The data was analyzed using 
Pearson Correlation Coefficient and Regression Analysis.
The data shows there are a statistically significant positive 
relationship (p<0.01) between the trust in interpersonal 
relationships and pre-marriage relationships with desire to 
get married. There is a statistically significant negative 
relationship between attitude towards parents and desire to 
get married. Regression analysis shows that desire to get 
married is most significantly impacted by pre-marriage 
relationship followed by attitude towards parents and trust 
in interpersonal relationships. 
key words:  
Desire to marry, Attitude to parents, Interpersonal trust, 
relationship before marriage. 
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